From: BRIDGET CLARKE |

Sent: 22 May 2023 19:27
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: S62A/2023/0017

Good evening.

We are contacting you with regards to the above planning application and strongly oppose to the
application.

My husband was born in Great Hallingbury and has lived here all his life.

As the years have passed we have seen changes like everyone else with regards to the local
infrastructure ongoing often delayed and let’s not mention the constant delays with road diversions
and closures.

The once beautiful Great Hallingbury

with Residents being proud of living here and it’s history but over the years the local Council
Authorities have given permission for more and more applications for people to build on for housing
we do not have an issue with this however seriously The Land Tilekiln Green.

To agree for planning on thls site is absolutely going to cause more traffic through our village and
let’s not forget the disused railway bridge and believe me HGV's still chose to use our village as a cut
through for the M11 no matter how many signs are up showing low bridge. We have the airport to
contend with which has always been part of everyone’s life in Great Hallingbury. Do you understand
the damage granting permission for this plan to go ahead, The current plan to move our road
seriously who came up with that plan! The seriousness of it causing accidents people walk through
our village to Start Hill to get to M11 and the bus service. The fact that again land is going to be used
for an Industrial Estate instead of keeping it for wild life, the air pollution the constant rumble of
heavy traffic day and night we have enough to contend with the airport and planes going up later at
night and starting earlier in the mornings.

My fear is the safety of road users and pedestrians. Human safety is paramount mentally and
physically.

Their are plenty of Empty Industrial Sites for WREN to Grow their business that are a lot safer than
where they want to relocate too.

Yours sincerely
Mr & Mrs K Clarke.






